
Public Notice
Legal Notice

	 The Hancock County Zoning 
Commission will hold a public meet-
ing on Tuesday March 9, 2021 at 
1:00 p.m. in the basement of the 
Hancock County Public Safety 
Center, 875 State Street, Garner, 
Iowa. During this meeting the Com-
mission will be reorganizing as well 
as considering possible changes to 
the language of Hancock County 
Ordinance Number Three, Zoning 
Ordinance. 
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